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Please oppose this bill. It makes citizens who acquired firearms legally criminals 

while criminals will continue to utilize “banned” weapons. Law abiding citizens will 

suffer and be put in harms way should a self defense situation need to occur. 

 

There is no system in place for individuals to be properly permitted or acquire 

firearms deemed safe. It is unconstitutional and will undoubtedly create a cascading 

effect of stricter and stricter gun laws.  


